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To whom it may concern,

My submission re: the Bill

I participated in the Chronic Disease Dental Scheme because this was an opportunity for my some of my

patients to receive dental care that would have been beyond their reach under normal circumstance' My

p*ti"ip"ti." enabled 
"fr.o"i"uUy 

ill patient to become pam fi.ee and acquire a functional dentition, be this

ihrougtr resoration ofteeth or the provision ofdentures'

The iiiormation originaily to me by Medicare was non-existent and we functioned from inlormatton

provided by the patilents in their paper work forwarded by ther medical GP'

!\Tren the practrce requested information from Medicare the only paper work provided was a booklet

containing scant information about the scheme and a schexlule of fees for services performed under the

scherne.

This is the only Medtcare Scheme I have participated in or besn aware of and if I had known tle problems

that r.vould arise liom my parlicipation I would have had serious thoughts about parlicipating' 
^^

For most of my44 -u"*rls a dental surgeon I have participated rn thebepartment of Veteran Affairs dental

scheme and in that trme have had no pioblems treatrnent pt*"*g, treatrnent or billing. Therefore I frnd it

most upsetting to have this audit for my treatment of patients under.thel4edicare Scheme'

a* p*'o"rf' stated requests were made for information about the rmplementation of the Medicare Scheme

*ithir, *y practice *d th" only matena-l leceivgd was a single booklet with little information and a

schedule of fees whrch was noi very helpful and provided scant inlormation regmding the implementatton

of the scheme.
At present I have been audited, advised benefits were incorrectly claimed due to t-aulty paper rvork and

were ro repay 1n excess of $1Ob,OOO.OO. This claim if pursued would force me to close my practice as it

would not be viable.
During the time that I have been operating the Scheme the patients treated have borefitted by having their

oral health restored to an optimum level tf,at would not have been attainable had they did not have access to

the scheme. None ol the patients were adversely affected in circumstances where I did not wrth all the

rules of the Scheme such as Section 10 of the Determination'

I have been audited but at no stage has a Medicare auditor attended my practice to physically conduct an

audit. There has been no offer oi educational material or advice from Medicare or its representattves'

The result of the audit has le11 me very distressed and would seriously consider not treating patients under

such a scheme in the future with suchdraconian ruies and regulations. If Medicare persists in purzutng

their so-called debt I would serious$ consider closing my practice and retinng.



Your Faithdirll

ur uavrcl Landau
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